Minutes of the Hickory Withe Community Association
June 2, 2016

The Hickory Withe Community Association met on Thursday, June 2nd. President Bob Munns
opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. Elected officials and visitors were recognized. All enjoyed an
excellent pot luck dinner.

It was approved to donate $200 to Relay for Life and $200 to Fire Departments 10 and 14 (to be
split between them).

Olan Swaffer from the Nomination Committee presented the slate of officers for 2016-2017. The
slate presented consisted of the same officers now serving: President, Bob Munns, Vice
President, Jane Mitchell, Secretary, Joann Allen and Treasurer, Becky Sue Evans. No
nominations were made from the floor. The officers will be voted on at the July meeting.

Jim Larkin and Chuck Thompson presented the plans to build a Veterans Home at the old
Arlington Development Center. They asked all veterans to donate $100 in memory or honor of a
veteran. The goal is to raise 7.2 million of the 74 million cost to raze and build a 144 bed facility.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Joann Allen, Secretary



